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Nao just submitted the survey Comments for Public Hearing with the responses below.
Leave your feedback

I am in support of this project as it increases more family-friendly housing in Queens Park.
We need more options for new or renovated houses at more affordable prices for younger
families in Queens Park. If we continue to hold onto the heritage rules without foresight, we
will be left with an unrevitalized community with no younger generations to support the
community.
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